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Public Notice 

Public Information Meeting for Replacement of the 
CTH A Bridge over the Milwaukee River 

1,900’ East of CTH M 
Town of Farmington 
Washington County 

 
Proposed transportation improvements: 
The project involves replacing the existing bridge with a new bridge structure designed to meet todays and 
future bridge standards as well as improvements to the pavement approaches.  The project is scheduled to 
run from June 9, 2025, to October 03, 2025.  The bridge and adjacent Riverside Road will be closed to through 
traffic (except emergency vehicles) for the duration of the project. A detour route will be posted utilizing CTH M 
and CTH H. 
 
Please attend 
All people interested in the CTH A Bridge replacement project are encouraged to attend a Public Information 
Meeting on Tuesday, May 13th, 2025 from 6:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. at the Farmington Town Hall (9422 State Hwy 
144, Kewaskum, WI 53040).  The meeting will be an open house format with a brief presentation scheduled to 
begin at 6:05 PM. 
 
Information available 
Representatives from the Washington County Highway Department, Bridge Contractor, and Construction 
Manager will be on hand to discuss the proposed improvements.  Project plans, location maps, and other 
exhibits will be on display to illustrate the work in detail. 
 
Your involvement 
Please attend the information meeting to review the displays, ask questions and share your thoughts. If you are 
not able to attend the meeting, please communicate with the project contacts listed below to share your 
comments. 

Tuesday, May 13th, from 6:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
Farmington Town Hall 
9422 State Hwy 144 

Kewaskum, WI 53040 
 
Project contacts 
For additional information about the CTH A bridge project, contact: 
Scott M Schmidt, Washington County Highway Commissioner 
262-335-6881  
scott.schmidt@washcowisco.gov  
 
Ted Dumke, Washington County Project Manager/Deputy Surveyor 
262-335-4436  
ted.dumke@washcowisco.gov  
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